
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  
It is that time of the year when we usually have our Annual Book Fair in the school Hall. This 
year, however, we have got together with Scholastic and formed an online BaysideSNS Book 
Club 
The school will get 20% back of all online ordered books through the attached link.  
  
https://schools.scholastic.ie/mary-joseph-snr-ns/digital-book-club  

  
The catalogue, for you to peruse, is in your child's bag today. ​The last date for order submission is 
3rd December.  
  
You can opt for books to be delivered to home (at a cost of €6 for orders under €30 and ​free​ for 
orders over €30).  Or opt for free delivery to the school.  
  
Regards, 
P.A.B.S. 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/Ck5nCN9qzc9KAMMHmLVag?domain=schools.scholastic.ie

